Public Service Commission

%% Te Kawa Mataaho

14 April 2025

Official Information Act Transfer
Our ref: OIAPSCR 2025-0411

| refer to your Official Information Act request dated 11 April 2025 for:

Are you able to advise how many new and used motorcycles are shipped from USA to New
Zealand each year for the past few years?

I am looking for motorcycles that were shipped to all major New Zealand sea ports.

We have transferred your request to New Zealand Customs Service (NZ Customs) as the
information to which your request relates is not held by us but is believed to be more closely
connected with the functions of NZ Customs. In these circumstances, we are required by section
14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to transfer your request.

You will hear further from NZ Customs concerning your request.

Yours sincerely

il

Nicky Dirks
Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission

Level 10, RBNZ Building | 2 The Terrace | PO Box 329
Wellington 6140 | New Zealand
Phone +64 4 495 6600





